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Comments: The Forest Service's proposal to reconstruct a Quonset hut in the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness is

inappropriate and will NOT improve the character of the Wilderness.  The hut was constructed before the area

was designated as a Wilderness and does not meet the Wilderness Act criteria for allowable structures.   It

should be left to fade away through natural means.  Wilderness-compatible actions must be used if the collapsed

hut is to be removed and an Environment Impact Statement completed before any work is approved.   

 

The "no action" alternative is the correct decision.


